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Two series of winning papers of Hang Lung Mathematics Awards (HLMA) had been
published in the past years. The collections have been welcomed by schools and the
society because people can see how dedicated high school students can commit when
they are motivated. Moreover, the advanced research work and careful writing also
surprised the community. With the generous donation from Hang Lung Properties,
we continue to compile the winning papers of 2018 HLMA. It is hoped that future
issues may reach the society and bring forth the positive impact on education
sooner.

The long friendship of Mr. Ronnie Chan and Professor Shing Tung Yau set the
foundation in 2004 to inaugurate HLMA. Their fellowship in benevolence has been
shaping HLMA throughout the years, with Professor Yau leading the academic
direction and Mr. Chan and Hang Lung Properties providing the financial support.

HLMA is reputed for its intellectual excellence, which stems from a rigorous process
of assessment and review and the strong governance of the Scientific Committee.
Every submitted paper has been carefully and professionally reviewed. For this,
Tom Wan, Chairman of the Screening Panel, appreciates very much the efforts
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For all the years, HLMA has also benefitted from the excellent guidance of the
Steering Committee which resulted in the wide recognition of the Awards not only
in the education sector, but the community as a whole. The Executive Committee,
chaired by Thomas Au, also wishes to express its appreciation to a group of hidden
heroes, including his colleagues in the department and the secretariat led by Serena
Yip. In addition, the contribution of the team led by Kevin Ding and Susan Wong
from Hang Lung Properties has been invaluable.
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Cheng and Jingjing Xiao. They would like to express their sincere gratitude to Alex
Fok, Kwok Kun Kwong, and Anthony Suen for their careful reading and editorial
comment on the papers. The technical work of Ming Ho Ng and Ka Ho Wong, the
coordination of Judy Chu and Kate Wong, and the team led by Carolina Yip also
played a crucial role in the editorial process.
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